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30 September 2021 

Dear Parents/ Carers,   
 

Wildwood – Friday 15th October  
 

We are delighted to announce that we will be taking Year 4 on a trip 

to Wildwood on Friday 15th October . We will be following Covid guidance on 

this trip. Please complete the consent form here by Friday 8th October to 

ensure your child can take part.  

 

The cost of the trip will include workshops linking to our topic ‘Life on Earth’, the cost of this trip is 

£10.00 and is payable via www.eduspot.co.uk (School Money). 
 

There will be a gift shop, children can bring maximum £5 spending money if they wish to purchase 

something.   
 

On the day:   

 Come wearing their normal full school uniform with appropriate footwear (such as trainers).   

 The children will need to arrive at school at 8:30 am.  

 We will return to school at 3.15 pm, children can be collected from classroom as usual or go on 

their green or red passes. If there are any extended delays a message will be sent via the MCAS 

app.  

 They will need to bring a packed lunch and drinks (preferably water) which are sufficient for 

the day in a rucksack.  

 A raincoat may also be necessary weather dependant.  

 Children who receive free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch by the school 

kitchen. 

  

In order for your child to attend the trip the online consent form Wildwood Consent Form must be 

completed by Friday 8th October, it will take less than a minute to complete.  
 

Kind regards,   

Year 4 Team  
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdvqDNh9bN00fMWN9kA2jhA1TtvKwS0R3S1crLIKU-xBGAIqA/viewform?usp=sf_link
http://www.eduspot.co.uk/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdvqDNh9bN00fMWN9kA2jhA1TtvKwS0R3S1crLIKU-xBGAIqA/viewform?usp=sf_link

